
On Monday 17 May 2021, our school had a visit from Angela, Life 

Education Teacher, her mobile classroom and Healthy Harold. 

K/1/2 learnt the module ‘Harold’s Friend Ship’ which explores the qualities 

of a good friend, feelings and emotions, early warning signs, and safe and 

unsafe situations.  

3/4 learnt the module ‘All Systems Go’ which focuses on the human body; 

it's uniqueness and what is needed to keep it healthy. 

5/6 worked the module ‘Relate Respect Connect’ which is a unique, 

contemporary learning experience 

that explores building positive, safe 

and respectful relationships. We had 

a wonderful day of learning, and 

seeing Healthy Harold again! 
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The time has come for 

our Busy Bee School 

Readiness and Preview 

Program starts next 

week. 

Tuesday 25 May 

Session 1 - Robotics, 

Science & 

Technology 

Please contact the 

school to express your 

interest or for more 

information.



National Simultaneous Storytime (NSS) is held annually by the 
Australian Library and Information Association (ALIA). 

Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an Australian 
author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in libraries, schools, pre-
schools, childcare centres, family homes, bookshops and many other 
places around the country.  

This year the selection was “Give Me Some Space!”, written by Philip 
Bunting. We had 4 students from Tumut High School (THS) visit the 
K/1/2 class on Tuesday 18 May; Ella and Lilly Ward, Lucy Howell and 
Karidee Streckfess. The girls brought along some props they made, fun activities and read us the 
book. THS also donated a copy of the book to our school library.  Thank you THS! It was a wonderful 
experience.  

On Wednesday the K/1/2 class then listened to the book being read from the International Space 
Station by American astronaut Dr Shannon Walker, participating in NSS. What great fun we had! 





FAFS FAMILY AND FRIENDS SUPPORT 
FAFS is a Peer Support Group established to assist those people whose lives are affected by addictive behaviours 

of people they care about……… including friends, family members, work colleagues or relatives. If your life is being 

impacted by their behaviours, then this group is for you. 

Provides Hope for a way forward   Offer a safe and confidential environment. 

Provide Hope for a way forward   Build resilience by learning coping skills 

Peer Support Meetings Held 2
nd

 Wednesday of Each Month 

Where: Tumut Community Church 

Time: 7pm -9pm 

Contact: 0447 973 044 

Web: https://www.tumutcc.org/fafs 

             FAFS Family and Friends Support 

This term our SRC have chosen for our school to participate in the Wonder Recycling Rewards 
campaign. To participate we are collecting bread bags, wrap bags and bread tags for recycling to earn 
points. The more points we collect the more sports equipment we can get for our school. Please read 
the attached poster for more information.  

P&C STREET STALL - FRIDAY 28 MAY 2021 

Volunteers are still needed for the P&C’s Street Stall, next Friday 28 May. 

If you are able to assist with the 1:00 to 3:00 pm time,  please contact the school office or Maria 
Contessa ASAP. 

8.30 – 11.00am  Angela Ward and Maria Contessa 
 
11.00am – 1.00pm  Gill Mitchell & Fiona Annetts 
 
1.00 – 3.00pm  ___________________________________ (name & contact number) 
 
3.00 – 5.00m   Angela Ward and Ella Ward 
 
We are hoping that the parents of our little school will support our Street Stall with items of cooking, 
plants, books, etc.  These can be dropped off at the street stall in the morning. 

 

P&C RAFFLE TICKETS 

The P&C Raffle will be drawn at the finish of the street stall. 

ALL raffle books that have gone home to families need to be returned to school (sold or in-sold) by 
Wednesday 26 May.  Additional raffle tickets can be purchased at the street stall and extra books are 
available at the school office. 

 

https://www.tumutcc.org/fafs





